
Dear County Employees,

We would like to inform you about the StayALERT Employee 
Safety Program. This a program offered to all county employees in 

order to provide a safe, confidential way to report theft, employee 
safety issues, reckless driving, fraud, harassment and other workplace 

safety concerns.

What is StayALERT?  

The StayALERT Employee Safety Program is a bilingual, confidential website, 
e-mail, phone and texting resource for county employees to report workplace safety 
concerns. You will be able to report safety concerns confidentially, having the option 
to remain anonymous, 24/7/365.  

Please visit www.countystayalert.info to learn more about the program, and ask 
your supervisor should you have any questions regarding StayALERT. 

Note: StayALERT is NOT a substitute for reporting an emergency. Please call 911 or 
your local police, fire or EMS if there is an urgent situation. 
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